

Sailing section meeting 11/2/16

Present: Tim, Sam, Adam, Lauren

Request from board to have monthly meetings

TC - to distribute analysis of racing to group; numbers racing increased from 2014 except Wednesday night series

Scale of charges - to remain the same for 2016

Action list from AGM reviewed (see separate document)

Race officer duty - e-mail list to section requesting 1st/2nd/3rd choices. Empty slots to be allocated using list of boats raced in previous season. To include in sailing handbook. Gate starts to also have allocated race officer

TC - lecture series to include gate starts

8th March - IRC lecture

LW - Kevin Headon requesting dinghy trophies - no funds allocated

John Pryke to be invited to monthly sailing section meetings / provide up-dates

Job specifications to be written for sailing section committee members.

Rally secretary and another sailing committee member to be recruited - email to be sent

Sussex regatta (mid June) - now IRC Sussex championships. Non IRC boats will race under NHC

125 regatta - will include Sussex regatta and hopefully IRC championships; Tim Hancock and 3 other race officers booked for event. Plan for reach finish off Beach Green for every fleet. SSC involved for dinghies. Ribs and committee boats secured.

Need to purchase more buoys / flags

Proposal for club committee boat (combine with dinghy & dive section and can be used by bosuns for mark laying etc)

Next meeting 3rd March at The Blue Anchor, 7pm